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Oh What A Night 
Everyone who took part in the London 
New Year’s Day Parade 2017 (LNYDP) 
from performers to council staff, costumer 
makers, float builders, drivers, chaperones, 
photographers and sponsors were presented 
with medals at a special awards ceremony at 
Uxbridge Civic Centre hosted by Hillingdon 
Mayor, Cllr John Hensley.
LNYDP Executive Director, Robert Bone, 
presented a £6,000 cheque together with a 
huge, golden trophy to JAM2000 director Judy 
McPhee, who produced and choreographed 
Hillingdon’s entry depicting the parade’s 
‘Lights, Camera, Action’ theme.
In addition to prize money, JAM2000 raised 
£5,000 in sponsorship donations from a 
number of kind-hearted companies. Other firms 
contributed by providing building materials for 
the float, transportation and meeting the hire 
costs of the Batmobile from the London Motor 
Museum.
Sponsors included Redrow Homes Limited, 
HUB & Bridges Ventures, Reddingtons Limited, 
O’Halloran & O’Brien Limited, NHBC, Interserve 
Construction, Empee Silk Fabrics, Ardmore 
Group, Marner Transit, Henry Construction, 
Errigal, MWP Frames, Prolink, LTC Scaffolding, 
Keenwood Carpentry, Gloster MEP, Metbase 
Ltd and A Moloney Construction.

We’ve Steel Got It
This is the strapline for JAM2000’s Dance 
Production 2017, which promises to be 
one of the most spectacular and exciting in 
JAM2000’s 28-year history.
In an array of fabulous individually-made 
costumes, our dancers aged 2½ to 50+ will 
be strutting their stuff to the likes of Disney’s 
Hercules, will.i.am, Jools Holland Rhythm 
n Blues, Clean Bandit, Burlesque and…. 
Motown! So, something for all the family, 
young and young at heart! 
The dates are Wednesday 25 October – 
Saturday 28 September. If you haven’t seen 
one before, you are in for a treat with JAM2000 
productions often likened to a West End 
Show.  Tickets will go on sale in September, 
so make sure you ask everyone – friends, 
relatives, teachers, neighbours – you won’t be 
disappointed.
Let’s hope we’ve ‘steel got it’ in 2 years’ time, 
when JAM2000 hits 30!  Another date for your 
diary, so watch this space! 

Fans of Jade Cooper, our very first Pole Dance 
Exercise & Fitness instructor, will be pleased 
to know that she is back teaching classes 
again! Jade’s classes are always high-energy, 
challenging, creative…and great fun! Six 
week courses run Wednesdays evenings with 
taster sessions also available.

New Year’s Day Parade 2017
JAM2000 performers sang and danced in the rain in the movie-
themed London New Year’s Day Parade 2017, finishing 5th out of 17 
boroughs and scooping £6,000 for the Mayor’s Charity Appeal.

Despite it raining on their parade, the 45-strong cast aged from 6 
to 50+, did not allow the conditions to dampen their spirits as they 
sang, danced, waved and smiled for two hours from Green Park to 
Parliament Square with crowds of over 500,000 cheering them on 
along the route and 350,000 million watching on TV across the world. 

Hillingdon’s entry, called Hillingdon Boulevard, involved JAM2000 
performers dressing up as characters from some of the biggest and 
best-known Hollywood classics including Batman with the actual 
Batmobile that was driven by Michael Keaton who played Batman in 
the 1989 film providing a spectacular centrepiece to Hillingdon’s entry. 

Judy said: “The show must go on, as they say, and I’m proud to say 
that ours did in spectacular style despite the horrendous weather 
conditions and without a single word of complaint from anyone, not 
even our youngest performers.”
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Get Your Party Bags Here!
In the eight years that we’ve been 
running parties at The Windmill 
Studio, we’ve seen every kind of 
party bag imaginable – good, bad, 
boring, over the top and indifferent.

The good news is that we have 
now launched our own party bag 
business, and we’re confident that 

we have got it right in terms of choice, 
quality and value. 

Starting from as little as £2, our party bags 
are packed with an array of good-quality 
cool and colourful gifts and sweets, with 
lots to choose from for all ages, boys and 

girls and party themes. You don’t even have to have a 
party here to order our party bags.  We’ll do them for any 

party!

Ordering is simple –  
just ask a member of  
our team for advice.

And Finally… Are you pregnant or do you know anyone who is? If so, JAM2000 Agency would like to 
hear from you as we’re always being asked to provide babies and new-borns of all ethnicities for films 
and TV productions, including Call the Midwife, which films from May to October 2017. Please email 
thewindmillstudio@gmail.com with your name, address and contact details and due date.

Struggling To See Your Doctor?
With the NHS so overstretched, consider making an  
appointment with one or some of our amazing 
healthcareandpamper.com therapists to boost your health 
and wellbeing. Services include the likes of acupuncture, 
physiotherapy, osteopathy, Bowen Therapy, chiropractic, 
psychology, massage and natural healing.

Jimmy always 
likes to join 
in the holiday 
workshop fun

Osteopathy &  
Sports Injury Treatment
Clemow Therapies, based here at The Windmill Studio 
Centre, offers a range of professional treatments to help 
with flexibility, mobility, recovery and rehabilitation including 
Osteopathy and Sports Injury Treatment ranging from 
Deep Tissue Massage, Manipulative Therapy and Medical 
Acupuncture. Contact Jason Clemow on T: 07581 131805,  
E: jason@clemowtherapies.com, W: www.clemowtherapies.com

Child Psychologist  
on the Premises
Dr Emma Piepenstock’s service is for those families 
seeking help and advice regarding children’s behavioural 
and emotional problems. She is a HCPC registered Clinical 
Psychologist providing therapy for children, young people 
and their families with a wide range of difficulties including:
anxiety/worry, phobias, feeding problems, low self-esteem, 
Body Dysmorphic Disorder, depression, anger management, 
Obsessive Compulsive Disorder (OCD), Post Traumatic 
Stress Disorder (PTSD), sleep difficulties, toiletting problems, 
bereavement, relationship difficulties and family breakdown. 
To see Dr Piepenstock there is no need for a GP referral, 
which removes the access problems for people who may not 
meet the criteria for NHS services or may be looking for more 
intensive input than they are able to get from over-stretched 
services. She would, however, liaise with the GP with the 
family’s permission if that would be helpful.
Dr Piepenstock has been working in the NHS for over  
11 years, 8 of them in Great Ormond Street Children’s  
Hospital and still holds a senior clinical role in a  
specialist NHS service alongside private practice.  
Contact Dr Emma Piepenstock (BA Hons, MSc, D.Clin.Psy) on 
T: 07968 848 021, Email: DrEmmaPiepenstock@gmail.com

Summer Half Term and Summer Holiday Workshops
Details for our May half-term workshop for kids aged 4-9 will be out shortly, but in the meantime please make  
a note of Monday 31st July – Friday 4th August, the dates for our Summer Holiday Fun Workshop. The theme  
this year is “MONSTER MASH”, with daily sessions running from 9.30am-12.30pm. The Workshop will  
feature a host of mad monster mash themed activities including creative arts, cold cooking, singing, dancing,  
acting and modelling with a special farewell fancy dress party and party lunch on the final day. Jimmy the  
JAMtots Bear will also be popping in and joining in the fun throughout the week amid the clean, safe and  
secure environment of The Windmill Studio. A morning snack and drink is included in the £80 price. Places  
are limited, so be sure to book well in advance. Contact T: 01895 624755, E: thewindmillstudio@gmail.com

Call the Midwife baby, Georgia Gaffney


